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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Your request for information has now been considered.  The information you have 
requested is set out below. 
 
 
FOI Query 
 

TIER 2 (13-16)  Reharmonize Community Interest Company - Recharge Telford 

TIER 2 (13-16)  Worcestershire Arts Partnership (WAP) - Inspiring Futures 
through the Arts (13-16) 

TIER 2 (13-16)  Kidderminster District Youth Trust (KDYT) - Increasing 
Responsibility Promoting Opportunity (IRPO) 

TIER 2 (13-16)  YSS – Divert 
TIER 2 (13-16)  The Aspire Academy - Aspire Plus 

TIER 2 (13-16)  Energize Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin -Youth ACTIVation  
 

Please send me a copy of each of the 6 applications above.  
 

All are application for Tier 2 funding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance with the 
publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, Hindlip Hall, Worcester. WR3 8SP 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days.  If you are dissatisfied with the response 
you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed promptly and a 
response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 
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Response 
 
Thank you for your FOI request dated 02 May 2017 where you requested copies of 6 
applications from the following organisations following a PCC round of grant funding; 
 
Reharmonize Community Interest Company 
Worcestershire Arts Partnership 
Kidderminster District Youth Trust 
YSS 
The Aspire Academy 
Energize, Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin  
 
 
Unfortunately, these applications contain commercially sensitive information and as a 
result, cannot be shared with you as per your FOI request. 
 
All information relating to grants issued by the PCC for 2017/18 which is for public viewing 
can be found on the PCC’s website here - https://www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk/about-your-
pcc/pcc-grants-scheme/  
 
 


